
Professor P. Morris 
 
 
I concur completely with your comments about the lack of a medical registration 
category for senior doctors and wish to add my unqualified support for the Senior 
Active category that you have outlined in your letter to the AHPRA and the email 
message sent to me on 24th October 2011. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
G. Stokes 
 

  


